
Sacred Heart Tisbury & All Saints Wardour Castle 
Trellis House, Station Road, Tisbury  01747 870228  Father Robert Miller 

tisburyparish@cliftondiocese.com website: https://salisburycatholics.org/tisbury-parish  

When visiting our churches please use hand sanitiser, wear a mask and follow guidance- 

thank you 

Holy Mass has resumed.   Please book with Father Robert as usual. 

December 6      SECOND SUNDAY OF ADVENT (Year B)  Psalms 2 
 Diocesan prayer league:  All Hospital and Prison Chaplaincies in the Diocese 
    Sacred Heart:  9 a.m. and 6.30 p.m. (Exposition 6.00 p.m.)  
    All Saints’ Wardour 11 a.m. (RIP Judy Wright) 
  7      Monday  Memorial of St Ambrose, Bishop, Doctor of the Church 
     Sacred Heart: Morning Prayer, 8.45 a.m. Mass, 9.00 a.m.    
  8      Tuesday   SOLEMNITY OF THE IMMACULATE CONCEPTION OF THE BLESSED 
      VIRGIN MARY, PRINCIPAL Patron of the Diocese 
    All Saints, Wardour: Mass at 9.30 a.m. (Stephen Edmundson) 
            9      Wednesday   Memorial of St Juan Diego Cuauhtlatoatzin 
     Sacred Heart: Morning Prayer, 8.45 a.m. Mass, 9.00 a.m. 

  10     Thursday Memorial Blessed Virgin of Loreto 
     Sacred Heart open 
  11     Friday  Weekday of Advent     
     Sacred Heart: Evening Prayer, 5.45 p.m. Mass, 6.00 p.m. 

  12     Saturday  Memorial of Our Lady of Guadalupe 
     Sacred Heart: Morning Prayer, 8.45 a.m. Mass, 9.00 a.m. 

  13 THIRD SUNDAY OF ADVENT, Gaudete Sunday  (Year B)  Psalms 3 
    Diocesan prayer league:  Christ the King, Amesbury 
     Sacred Heart:  9 a.m. and 6.30 p.m. (Exposition 6.00 p.m.)  
     All Saints’ Wardour 11 a.m.    
 

PRAYERS: for the sick: Tony Grumett, Nick Weeks, John Bell, for our doctors and their staff, for those 
at Albany House, The Hays and Clouds House; for those recently died.  May their souls and the souls 
of all the faithful departed rest in peace  Amen 
Pope Francis’ Prayer Intention for the month of December: For a life of prayer. That our personal 

relationship with Jesus Christ may be nourished by the Word of God and a life of prayer 

OTHER PARISH NEWS:   
HAPPY BIRTHDAY to Mike Montgomery on 11th December! We hope you have a wonderful day  
 
CHRISTMAS MASSES 

  1. Christmas Eve Mass 9 p.m. - we have a full  house! 
  2. Father Robert will celebrate an extra Mass at Wardour at 5 p.m. on Christmas Eve (places still 
available) 
 3.  Tisbury on Christmas Day at 9 a.m., fully booked. 
 4. Wardour Mass of the Day, 11 a.m., fully booked. 
Any Mass for the following fortnight fulfils the Christmas obligation - so try to come on a weekday or 
Sunday following.  Saturday 26th December 9.00 a.m. Sacred Heart, usual Sunday Masses on 27th  
 
Confessions can be heard before or after any Mass, or by appointment. 

Carol singing outside Albany House (provisional): Tuesday 22nd December 6.30 p.m. Father Robert 
would like a small group to sing, outside, wrapped up warm, socially distanced. Please let Catherine 
know catechist. tisbury.thesacredheart@cliftondiocese.com 
 

Wardour Carol Service 23rd December at 6pm: This will go ahead this year, albeit with limited numbers and 

no congregational singing in the church!  Emily Hobbs has agreed to run the online register for parishioners who 

wish to come to the service. Please email her at:  emilyarundell@outlook.com    
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MISSIO RED BOXES   URGENT    Please bring them in over this next week as the money needs 

to go to Missio. Anytime when the Sacred Heart is open would be fine. Thank you Sue B-M  

FIRST HOLY COMMUNION 2021: If you child is in Year 3 (8 years old+) this year it is time to think of First 

Holy Communion. We hope this will follow a pattern of previous years but may involve more parental 

teaching which it did very happily this year. Please let Father Robert know and email 
catechist.tisbury.thesacredheart@Cliftondiocese.com  

CONFIRMATION: All ages from 13/14 years old. Speak to Father Robert 

The Alice Combes Trust supported by The Lord Arundell of Wardour Charitable Trust has created a 

special fund to distribute to people who are currently suffering financial hardship as a direct result of 

Covid-19. Sean Moran: 01747 871258 or email alicecombestrust@gmail.com 

 
Wardour Chapel Christmas Cards are now available – Cost:  £6.00 for pack of 10; £10.00 for 20;  

Multiples of £5 for 10 thereafter. Standard size (6in by 4in). They are available at the Chapel  

and at the Sacred Heart and can also be delivered locally (contact Jenny Tozer on 07776263383 or 

jennytozer1@btinternet.com or email info@wardourchapel.co.uk).  

Proceeds for the upkeep of the Chapel. 

Knitting for AoS:  Father hopes to bless the hats at the 9 a.m. Mass on Sunday 20th December which is 

the delayed Sea Sunday. Please bring any woolly hats you have knitted to the box in the Foyer of Sacred 

Heart before that weekend. Have a go at knitting a hat. If you need needles or DK/Aran wool we can 

provide and the pattern is straightforward (!) Cast on 108 stitches using 4.5 or 5mm needles. K2 P2 for 

23cms (9”) and cast off by reducing or K2Together. Seafarers are in desperate need and not just for hats.   

https://www.stellamaris.org.uk/  

  We pray especially for seafarers who work far from their homes and families, for those who  are sick 
or have been injured in accidents onboard ships, and for those who are ill-treated and frightened. 
Through Christ Our Lord   AMEN 

 
For the last 29 years, with the help of our amazing supporters, Alabaré Christian Care and Support has been there to 
offer support and hope to those who find themselves in crisis. This year has been no different. From 1st March to 
30th October we have provided homes and support to 1075 people across the South West region of England and 
in Wales.  Despite the numerous challenges that we are all facing, we are determined, with the help of our amazing 
supporters, to be there for all those who need our support, to bring hope and light when things seem 
overwhelmingly dark.   https://www.alabare.co.uk/  

Prayers from Daniel Turner, Right to Life UK 
December 8th - “We celebrate the feast of the Immaculate Conception of the Blessed Virgin Mary. On 
this day, let us remember all unborn children, especially those recently conceived. That safety, 
protection and love would be granted to them, and that we the church, with the intercession of Our 
Lady, would take on the call to support these precious children of God. Lord hear us”. 

December 12th - “We celebrate the feast of Our Lady of Guadalupe, patron saint of the unborn. We 
ask for her guidance and inspiration as we the church seek to support all pregnant mothers through 
their pregnancies, and that we would become models of support to all in society. Lord hear us”.     
righttolife.org.uk 

Websites for Mass:        https://salisburycatholics.org/st-osmunds  https://cliftoncathedral.org/  

 

Nativity sets/Christmas cards/2021 Catholic diaries:   I can order some for the Holy Shop if anyone would like 

that. Usual charities –Aid to the Church in Need, Catholic Truth Society, Catholic Adoption Societies and more. 

Catherine 
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